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IMPORTANT   CALENDAR    EVENTS
SEE THE ENCLOSED CALENDAR - POST IT AND SHARE IT!

FROM THE CHAPLAIN’S DESK 
Celebrating the Solemnity of Corpus Christi
We celebrate on June 11 Corpus Christi Sunday, 

the Solemnity of the Body and Blood 
Last year, the United States Confer-
ence of Catholic Bishops launched the 
National Eucharistic Revival, a three-
year grassroots revival of devotion and 
belief of the Real Presence of Jesus in 
the Eucharist. The Eucharistic Revival 
has for its theme “I am the living bread 
that came down from heaven; whoever 
eats this bread will live forever; and 

the bread that I will give is my flesh for the life of the 
world.”  (John 6:51)

Our Bishops believe that God wants to see a move-
ment of Catholics across the United States, healed, 
converted, formed, and unified by an encounter with 
Jesus in the Eucharist - and sent out in mission “for 
the life of the world.” These three years will culminate 
in the first National Eucharistic Congress in the United 
States in almost fifty years. Almost a hundred thousand 
Catholics will join together in Indianapolis from July 
17 - 21, 2024 for a once-in-a-lifetime pilgrimage toward 
the “source and summit” of our Catholic faith. It has for 
its Vision a grassroot movement of Catholics across the 
United States, healed, converted, formed, and unified by 
an encounter with Jesus in the Eucharist—and sent out 
in mission “for the life of the world.”

On the Diocesan level, Bishop Oscar Cantú an-
nounced in December 2021, that the Diocese of San José 
seeks to spiritually renew our local church at all levels. 
Our Bishop stated that the Eucharistic Revival is the heart 
of this renewal, which also includes the 2023 Diocesan 
Synod to discern the direction of the mission and ministry 
of the local church in Santa Clara County. Over the next 
three years, He made the call for every Catholic parish, 
school, apostolate, and family to be invited and be a part 
of this renewal. During the revival, there will be parish 
and diocesan initiatives such as Eucharistic adoration, 
processions, testimonials, catechesis for all ages, small 
groups, speakers, and other grassroots ideas to increase 
Catholics’ understanding of the Real Presence in the 
Eucharist.

Here at Saint Elizabeth we have scheduled three 
Eucharistic Processions in addition to the Adoration of 
the Blessed Sacrament and Solemn Benedictions. As 
Catholics, we believe in the Real Presence: that Jesus 
Christ is truly present – body, blood, soul, and divinity – in 
the Eucharist, under the appearances of bread and wine. 
A Eucharistic Procession is an opportunity to walk with 
the Blessed Sacrament through our Parish community. 
During a Eucharistic Procession, the priest carries the 
Eucharist in a monstrance and walks with the congrega-
tion following while singing and praying together. This 
is a perfect opportunity to grow in our own devotion to 
the Blessed Sacrament and to share our faith publicly. 
We also have an all-night Adoration with Parishioners 
and religious organizations and movements taking turns 
in prayer and thanksgiving before the Blessed Sacrament. 
As we celebrate the Solemnity of Corpus Christi on this 
second year of National Eucharistic Revival,  we continue 
to embark on this beautiful revival of the core of our 
faith for the next two years. Having these liturgy events 

this year, it is our hope and prayer that our parishioners 
will revive the love of the Eucharist in their own hearts. 
Come and join us.
Rev. Andres C. Ligot, JCD
Chaplain

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE
Dear Brother Knights, 

Hope you are enjoying the weather. Seems like sum-
mer is just around the corner. Hoping 
everybody is fine and healthy. 

Last month has been busy for us. 
We distributed flowers to all moth-

ers attending the masses on May 13 and 
14, 2023 and hope you had the chance to 
help in the distribution. I felt happiness 
from the mothers when handed the flow-
ers and were so thankful receiving one. 

On May 18 to 20, 2023, we at-
tended the California State Meeting where we elected the 
next state officers for Columbian year 2023-2024 and the 
following were the elected officers: 

1.	 State Deputy is Greg Marracq 
2.	 State Secretary is James Larson 
3.	 State Treasurer is Ken Rose 
4.	 State Advocate is Vladimir Rivera 
5.	 State Warden is T.W. Starkweather 

 (Our elected State Deputy for 2023-2024) 
Our St. Joseph Assembly 2246 participated in the 

State Drill Competition but did not win it. But the mem-
bers of the drill team were happy having been one of the 
competitors and received some good compliments from 
the public who appreciated their performance. 

On May 29, 3023, Memorial Day, the Honor Guards 
were invited to participate in the Flag Raising Ceremony 
at the Milpitas City Hall. 

At the same time, the Knights Sounds was at the 
Gates of Heaven Cemetery, at 22555 Cristo Rey Dr., Los 
Altos, CA. 

What is important Brothers is in our recruitment of 
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new members. We only need one new member to receive 
the Star Council Award. We know that if we exert a few 
efforts, we can get one. Do not hesitate to ask a friend, 
relatives or family members as the thing our order offer 
is for their benefit. Just ask them then give their names 
to Bro. Andy Dyson and let him do the rest. 

Thank you so much my brother knights and we 
expect for your indispensable cooperation. 

Stay strong and healthy. 
Fraternally,
Bro. Manuel Mallabo III, 
Grand Knight

PLEASE PRAY FOR:
Brother Bill Poehlman
Brother Skip Yenchik
Brother Timothy Crew
Brother Bill and wife Sally Paulsen
Rev. Paul Weisbeck
Brother Greg Dessel
Brother Ernesto Bautista
And all those listed in the Church Bulletin Prayer List.

PROGRAM DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE
Brother Knights,

I would like to thank each of our Brothers that helped 
during this Columbian year and ask each 
to remember his accomplishments so that 
we can continue our quest in helping 
those who are less fortunate than us and 
who needs our assistance. Remember, 
Charity is the first basic principle of our 
Order.

I would also like to ask our Brothers 
help this month during the Blood Drive 
on June 11, the Fathers Day prayer card 

distribution on June 17 & 18, and the Recruitment drive 
also on June 17 & 18. Also, please  try to attend our last 
monthly Pot Luck and Social on June 19.

Our four Faith In Action Program Directors: (1) 
FAITH Director - Brother Khai Phan, (2) FAMILY Di-
rector - Brother Guillermo Uribe, (3) COMMUNITY 
Director - Brother Frank DeSmidt, and (4) LIFE Director 
- Brother Vinh Nguyen have submitted the latest informa-
tion in their area of expertise which can be found in the 
current bulletin. All programs that our council participates 
in are positioned in one of these categories for reporting 
purposes to Supreme. If you have an interest in support-
ing one of these Programs please contact myself or the 
Director of that Program category.

Building the Domestic Church Theme for May is - 
SELF GIVING LOVE

The form of marital and family love is given by God 
himself, who is love. The Christian family, the domestic 
church, has been entrusted with the irreplaceable voca-
tion of being the first school of human and divine love..

Scripture Reading -Psalm 119:1-3,9-12,33-38,105-
108  A prayer to God, the Lawgiver.

Blessed those whose way is blameless, who walk 
by the law of the LORD.
Blessed those who keep his testimonies, who seek 
him with all their heart.
They do no wrong; they walk in his ways.
How can the young keep his way without fault? Only 
by observing your words.
With all my heart I seek you; do not let me stray 
from your commandments.

In my heart I treasure your promise, that I may not 
sin against you.
Blessed are you, O LORD; teach me your statutes.
LORD, teach me the way of your statutes; I shall 
keep them with care.
Give me understanding to keep your law, to observe 
it with all my heart.
Lead me in the path of your commandments, for 
that is my delight.
Direct my heart toward your testimonies and away 
from gain.
Avert my eyes from what is worthless; by your way 
give me life.
For your servant, fulfill your promise made to those 
who fear you.
Your word is a lamp for my feet, a light for my path.
I make a solemn vow to observe your righteous 
judgments.
I am very much afflicted, LORD; give me life in 
accord with your word.
Accept my freely offered praise; LORD, teach me 
your judgments.
Following is a summary of the council events for 

the month of May 2023 
May 1 our council held the Officers/Programs meet-

ing at 7:00 pm followed by the Business Meeting in the 
St. Christopher room & Online. 

May 8 our St. Joseph Assembly 2246 members at-
tended their monthly Officers meeting in the St. Christo-
pher Room & online at 7:00 pm with the Business meeting 
following immediately afterward.

May 13 & 14 was Mother’s Day weekend. Our 
council Brothers distributed flowers to all mothers that 
attended one of the masses on the weekend.

May 18 20 the California State Council Convention 
meeting was held in Ontario, CA this year. Our council 
designates attend along with members of the fourth degree 
Honor guard.

May 30 was Memorial Day. Knight Sounds provided 
the sound system for Memorial Mass at Gate of Heaven 
Cemetery.

Following is a description of the council events 
scheduled for the month of June 2023:

June 3 & 4 will be our council’s Altar Server recog-
nition weekend with awards being presented at each of 
the masses by our council Brothers.

June 5 our council will hold the Officers/Programs 
Meeting at 7:00 pm followed by the Business Meeting 
and Election of Council Officers for the Columbian Year 
2023-2024 at 7:30 pm in the St. Christopher room & On-
line. All our council Brothers are encouraged to attend and 
get the updated information on the June activities and cast 
your vote for the New Council Officers. Online meetings 
are coordinated by our Financial Secretary, Brother Sir 
Knight Andy Dyson. If you will need online access to the 
meeting please contact him at (408) 666-3902.

June 11 is the council sponsored Blood Drive for St. 
Elizabeth Church taking place in the St Elizabeth Park-
ing lot. We need assistance from our Brother Knights to 
sing up to give life saving blood from 8:00 am and 1:30 
pm that day. See the flyer in the Church vestibule. Please 
contact Brother Gwan Ali-Santosa at (408) 691-9197 
or email g_alisantosa@hotmail.comg_alisantosa@hotmail.com to volunteer or get 
more information.

June 12 our St. Joseph Assembly 2246 members will 
attend their monthly Officers meeting in the St. Christo-
pher Room & online at 7:00 pm with the Business meeting 
following immediately afterward.
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June 17 & 18 our Brother Knights will hand out 
Fathers day prayer cards this weekend.

June 17 & 18 this is also our recruitment weekend. 
Information will be given at the June council meeting as 
to what we will do. Please try to attend the meeting and 
help out at the event.

June 19 is our last scheduled council Family Pot 
Luck & Recognition Social for the Columbian year 2022 
- 2023. Plan on attending and bring your favorite dish 
or dessert to share with our other Brothers and family 
members. It will be at 7:00 pm in the St Christopher room.

If you would like to share with me your ideas for 
the council or committees, have comments, suggestions, 
complaints or perhaps just need to talk, I can be reached 
by email at cnhudson@sbcglobal.net or on my Cell: (408) 
881-3444.
Fraternally, 
Charles Hudson, 
Program Director, 
St. Elizabeth Council #8747

CULTURE OF LIFE NEWS
Liberators

What do kilobytes, megabytes, gigabytes, and mos-
quito bites have in common? All are part of our memories. 
The first three are mechanical, as in computers. A byte is a 
unit of computer storage—memory. A souped-up personal 
computer can store up to 128 gigabytes, over 128 trillion 
bytes of memory.

But that’s nothing compared to our brains, where 
memories of those itchy mosquito bites are stored. The 
brain has about 90 billion nerve cells that together make 
trillions of connections. Computer guys needed 82,000 
processors hooked into one of the world’s fastest super-
computers to mimic only one second of normal brain 
activity! It’s now believed that a brain can store one pet-
abyte of information. It’s as much as all the information 
on the worldwide Internet.

It’s safe to say we store an incredible number of 
memories. Some we’d just as soon forget—like those 
seemingly million mosquito bites. Some things we are 
wise to forget. But some things, as bad as they were, we 
need to remember. That was so for Viktor Frankl, who 
recounted his memories in his 1959 book, Man’s Search 
for Meaning. Frankl was an Austrian Jewish neurologist 
and psychiatrist, who in 1944 was transported with his 
family to the Auschwitz death camp in Poland, and later 
to other camps. After the war, he wrote about what he 
learned from his experiences.

Frankl observed in inmates different psychological 
experiences based on the length of time they spent in the 
camps. The incoming could not appreciate how bad their 
captivity would be. They learned. The SS put them into 
two lines. Those on the left were immediately sent to gas 
chambers. Those who could work were sent to showers; 
there they were beaten. Guards took everything they 
owned. Their bodies were entirely shaved; they were tat-
tooed with numbers. “All we possessed, literally, was our 
naked existence.”   Up to 1,500 prisoners were stuffed into 
huts built for 200. Nine men would sleep on hard planks 
misnamed a bed. Many prisoners began to think that the 
gas chambers would provide welcome relief.

As their agonies continued, apathy set in. Starvation 
had depleted body and mind. Their lives wasting away, 
inmates lost all sense of horror and disgust over what was 
happening to others. The prisoners’ defense mechanisms 
centered all emotions on self-preservation. Inmates scav-
enged corpses desperately hoping to find anything, if only 

a string for their worn-out shoes, to help them survive. 
Frankl saw a man cry like a baby at his lack of shoes in 
the bitterly cold winter while another sat nearby, content-
edly eating a crust of bread. Frankl described himself as 
watching non-phased, eating his own meager rations, 
while almost-dead prisoners bounced dead bodies down 
steps, to be piled and later burned.

But through these horrors Frankl realized a saving 
truth: whoever knows the “why” to live can bear almost 
any “how” he lives. One evening, as 2,500 men were 
starved for not fingering a potato thief, Frankl talked 
about their greatest need: meaning. Prisoners died from 
the loss of hope caused by a lack of meaning. He told 
them that they needed to hold onto their memories, good 
and bad alike, to keep them going. They should not let the 
senselessness of their struggles detract from life’s dignity 
and meaning. Instead, they should offer their suffering that 
others might be spared. And if they did not survive, they 
would know that the “Someone” watching them would 
be pleased with their sacrifices. When Frankl was done, 
tearful inmates limped to him in thanks for his words. He 
had given them meaning.

What Frankl saw in his camp is what we see in our 
culture: the loss of meaning. We do not search for mean-
ing in our lives. We’ve stopped, or perhaps never even 
started. We live without real purpose, dabbling in the 
superficial, seeking the trendy places, the latest gismos, 
the power, fame, and money.   But even when we find it, 
we just more find emptiness—nothing of lasting value. 
Committed only to self and never seeing the needs of 
others around us, we become like ravenous wolves or 
lost lambs. Like predators or prey.

It describes our abortion culture, one based solely on 
self. It extols a wrong-headed notion of freedom, which 
without any sense of responsibility has become its own 
horror show.   Like the camp prisoners, the unborn have 
been stripped of humanity. All too often our culture treats 
the unborn as nothing more than unwelcome intrusions. 
Refusing to recognize that their lives can have meaning, 
our culture instead heaps them in buckets from where 
they end up in sewers, garbage dumps, and incinerators 
nationwide.

And we have sold out women. Our culture encour-
ages them to surrender the gift uniquely theirs by birth: the 
gift of carrying human life. Rather than helping women 
to find the strength and courage needed to give meaning 
to their children’s lives—and deeper meaning to their 
own—we stoke their fears. Our culture even tells women 
to celebrate their abortion, as if a mother’s killing her 
own child is a moment of pride. Women caught in this 
trap must often fend for themselves. Left without hope, 
despair crushes them.

It comes down to us—the liberated. We, too, are 
abortion survivors; but for the grace of God, it could 
have been us. So we have our own choices to make. We 
can live in apathy to the needs of mother and child. Or 
we can be their liberators. We can take as our model the 
One sent by His Father to save us. By His suffering and 
death, Christ taught us the meaning of Love, and so the 
meaning of life. He calls us to sacrifice ourselves, to 
give meaning to our lives by helping other find meaning 
in theirs. In everyday ways—thoughts, words, prayers, 
and actions—we can resurrect to real life the memory of 
a once pro-life nation.

Easter-time looks to be corona-different this year. 
But we continue to celebrate the same resurrected Christ 
Who has given our lives meaning. We have work to do.

Paul V. Esposito is a Catholic lawyer who writes on 
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a variety of pro-life topics. He and his wife Kathy live in 
Elmhurst, Illinois and have six children.

You can also visit our Supreme 
Website at 
http://kofc.org/un/en/liberty-life-family/
culture-of-life.html. 
Stay Safe and Take Care
Vinh T. Nguyen,
Life Director and Culture of Life Chair-
man

FRATERNAL INSURANCE
AGENT’S CORNER

When June rolls around a couple of things come to 
my mind: grilling and graduations. Now these two things 
don’t seem to have much in common. In fact, some may 
say they have nothing at all in common.  It simply il-
lustrates how amusingly my mind works.  But let me 
expound a bit on both.  Outdoor grilling comes on full 
force this time of year.  Yes, in the warmer climates, there 
are those that grill all year round.  Even in the colder 
climates, some make a point of outdoor grilling in the 
coldest of weather.  But for most, June starts that season 
when the grill is often fired up and all the succulent good-
ness of charbroiled food is readied for the table.  Now let 
me relate that to graduations: I’ve been to many gradua-
tion parties and there always seems to be that one person 
who is the designated grill master.  Flipping hamburgers, 
turning hot dogs, kielbasa, and sausage, and tenderizing 
vegetables over an open flame for the celebrants.  How’s 
that for a segue?  From grilling to graduations! The end 
of the school year means graduations.  Some, from the 
lowest educational levels all the way to the highest.  At 
whatever level you may fall, or your child may fall, I of-
fer hearty congratulations!  Graduating may mean mov-
ing up one more grade level or for some who are at the 
end of the educational journey, it might mean a step into 
a new career.  Or maybe advancing in an already estab-
lished career.  Graduating has as a natural consequence, 
a moving on, taking the next step.  Carefully preparing 
for a career, taking stock of talents and newfound knowl-
edge, thinking of the impact your career may have on 
your family and the greater community; the graduate is 
ready! 

I think of the work I do with my members and their 
families in the same way: getting you to graduate at the 
top of your class; well-prepared, knowledgeable, setting 
a course with impact for your family. Sitting down with 
me for a consultation starts the preparation. We can take 
stock of where you are and any recent changes in your 
situation with our state of the art financial needs analysis 
program.  The end result is to help make sure you and 
your family are prepared: Prepared for the expected and 
the unexpected.  The expected might be a comfortable 
retirement with adequate income to do the things you’ve 
always wanted to do.  Being prepared for the unexpect-
ed is important, too: an untimely loss, an extended care 
event, a disability.  Understanding the impact of having a 
strategy now is the first step in preparation. 

My office will be calling soon to set up a time to get 
together a make sure you’re set to graduate at the top of 
your class!

Vivat Jesus!
Fraternally,
Dion Dangzalan FICF, CLTC, MDRT
Knights of Columbus
Fraternal Insurance Agent of California
Phone and Text: 1 + (408) 634-6640
Website: www.kofc.org
Ca. License #0C99299

COMMUNITY NEWS
Here it is!
Community Meetings
Milpitas City Council: 
Usually 1st and 3rd Tuesdays at 7:00 pm in City Hall 
except in July. Broadcast on ZOOM, on the Commu-
nity Channel 15, and webcast on city website:  
http://www.ci.milpitas.ca.gov 
Milpitas Planning Commission: 
Usually 2nd and 4th Wednesdays at 7:00 pm in City 
Hall except in July. Broadcast on ZOOM, on the Com-
munity Channel 15, and webcast on city website:
 http://www.ci.milpitas.ca.gov  
MUSD School Board: 
Usually 2nd and 4th Tuesdays at 7:00 pm in MUSD 
Boardroom. Broadcast on ZOOM, on the Community 
Channel 15, and on the MUSD website: 
http://www.musd.org 
Community events: 
The Chamber’s next Networking Mixer planned tenta-

tively for Thursday, June 15, from 5:00 
pm to 7:00 pm at Milpitas Straw Hat 
Pizza at 300 W. Calaveras Blvd.  Con-
tact and register at the Chamber office 
at 408-262-2613 or check with: 
www.milpitaschamber.com for more 
information. 
Also, check out the 2022 Chamber 
Directory at 

https://emflipbooks.com/flipbooks/Milpitas_CoC/MD/2022/
There it is.
Frank De Smidt, 
Community Director

MEMBERSHIP NOTES
My Brothers,

We only need one more new member to reach out 
quota of 6 for the Columbian Year and achieve the 
honor of Star Council. June 17 & 18 we will be handing 
out Father’s Day Prayer Cards which is a perfect time to 
hold a Recruitment Drive. So, say to someone you think 
would make a good Knight, “have your ever been asked 
to join the Knights of Columbus?” Then you can use 
the flyer, “Why You Should Become A Knight”, in the 
church vestibule to help a member join the Knights. My 
information is on it to contact me or he can scan the bar 

code for more information and/or join on 
line. Once he joins as a  Online Member 
he can take the Exemplification of Char-
ity, Unity and Fraternity and become an 
full member of the Knights of Columbus 
and our Council #8747.
Andy Dyson,
Membership Director
(408) 263-5156
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
COUNCIL 8747

2022-2023 OFFICERS

OFFICE                                               MEMBER  
Grand Knight-------------Manuel Mallabo, III--729-9292
Chaplain----------------Rev. Andy Ligot---408-262-8100
Deputy Grand Knight---------Bill Henzel--408-835-6811
Chancellor--------------------Joel Paulsen--510-205-1728
Lecturer-------------------Skipper Yenchik, Sr--946-5958
Advocate-----------------Patrick DeRosa--408-373-2099
Recorder------------------------Khai Phan---408-205-3612
Financial Secretary---------Andy Dyson--408-263-5156
Treasurer------------------Charlie Hudson--408-941-0433
Warden--------------------Rocky Navarro--408-263-2491
Inside Guard-----------------Vinh Nguyen--408-946-2217
Outside Guard------Wilfrido Magsaysay--408-268-2436
1st Year Trustee-------------Gwan Ali-Santosa--263-4638
2nd Year Trustee--------Guillermo Uribe--408-332-7556
3rd Year Trustee--------------Greg Dessel--408-433-1651

PRELIMINARY PROGRAM’S MEMBERS
PROGRAM                                            MEMBER  
Director--------------------------------------Charlie Hudson
Public Relations Chairman-------------------Andy Dyson
Faith  Director-------------------------------------Khai Phan
Vocations Chairman------------------------------Khai Phan
Community Director----------Frank DeSmidt--263-3474
Life Director-----------------------------------Vinh Nguyen
Health Services-----------------------Federico Gomez, III
Family Director---------------------------Guillermo Uribe
Youth Director---------------Willy Wong,--408-946-4015
Membership Director-------------------------Andy Dyson
Recruitment Chairman--------------------------Bill Henzel
Retention Chairman-----------------------------Bill Henzel
Insurance Promotion-------------------------Andy Dyson
Admissions Chairman------------------------Andy Dyson
Memorial Committee---------------------Skipper Yenchik
Council WebMaster---------------------Gwan Ali-Santosa
Newsletter/Bulletin Editor-------------------Andy Dyson
Council Fund Raiser Chairman-----------------Per Event
PWID Chairman -----------------------Gwan Ali-Santosa
St. Elizabeth Knight Sounds DJ-------------Andy Dyson

FOR
THE MONTH OF
JUNE 2023  (date),

TO:
REV. WILBERTO PICZON (06)

MICHAEL GORDON (08)

THUA V. TRAN (11)

VINH T. NGUYEN (13)

EDWARD BLAKE JR. (17)

TU L. NGUYEN (23)

GILES DEVICTOR (26)

ADVOCATE’S COLLECTION UPDATE
THE ADVOCATE’S COLLECTION AT

LAST MONTH’S MEETING
WAS $65 COLLECTED FOR

AID & SUPPORT AFTER PREGNANDY
THIS MONTH AT OUR REGULAR

MEETING WILL BE FOR
AMERICAN WHEELCHAIR MISSION
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3
Altar Server

Recognition At
All Masses

4
Altar Server

Recognition At
All Masses

The Most Holy
Trinity

5
7:00 PM 
Officers/ 
Programs 7:30 
PM Members 
Business 
Meeting/ 
Election of 
Officers

ALSO ON LINE

6 7 8 9 10
Solemnity of

Corpus Christi
At St. Elizabeth

4:00 PM

11
Red Cross

Blood Drive 8:00
AM to 1:30 PM

12
7:00 PM

Assembly
Offices 7:30 PM

Business
Meeting

ALSO ON LINE

13 14
Flag Day

15 16 17
Council Hand Out

Father's Day
Prayer Cards

Recruitment
Drive After All

Masses

18
Council Hand Out

Father's Day
Prayer Cards

Father's Day
Recruitment
Drive After All

Masses

19
7:00 PM Council
Family Pot Luck
& Recognition

Social

20 21
Summer begins

22 23 24
Host Chapter
Meeting St.
Christopher

Room 9:00 AM

25 26 27 28 29 30

May 2023
S M T W T F S

1 2 3 4 5 6
7 8 9 10 11 12 13
14 15 16 17 18 19 20
21 22 23 24 25 26 27
28 29 30 31

Jul 2023
S M T W T F S

1
2 3 4 5 6 7 8
9 10 11 12 13 14 15
16 17 18 19 20 21 22
23 24 25 26 27 28 29
30 31

JUNE 2023
St. Elizabeth Council #8747
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1

2 3 4
Independence Day

5 6 7 8

9 10
7:00 PM 
Officers/ 
Programs 7:30 
PM Members 
Business 
Meeting

11 12 13 14 15

16 17
7:00 PM

Assembly
Offices 7:30 PM

Business
Meeting

18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29
5:00 PM Past

Faithful
Navigator
Dinner At
Omega

Resturant 6:00
PM

30 31

Jun 2023
S M T W T F S

1 2 3
4 5 6 7 8 9 10
11 12 13 14 15 16 17
18 19 20 21 22 23 24
25 26 27 28 29 30

Aug 2023
S M T W T F S

1 2 3 4 5
6 7 8 9 10 11 12
13 14 15 16 17 18 19
20 21 22 23 24 25 26
27 28 29 30 31

JULY 2023
St. Elizabeth Council #8747



KNIGHTS OF THE MONTH
COLUMBIAN YEAR 2022-2023

          JULY		          AUGUST
    Greg Dessel              Joseph Thu Huynh
    SEPTEMBER                 OCTOBER
    Tim D. Than           Bill Henzel/Greg Dessel/
                                             Tim D. Than
   NOVEMBER                   DECEMBER
   Tim D. Tran                     Rosalio Haro
     JANUARY                      FEBRUARY
   Greg Dessel                      Greg Dessel
       MARCH                           APRIL
  Rosalio Haro                     Greg Dessel
          MAY                                JUNE
  Khai T. Phan                          TBD

FAMILY OF THE MONTH
COLUMBIAN YEAR 2022-2023

JULY
PAOLO & MONA SIOCO FAMILY

AUGUST
PAOLO & MONA SIOCO FAMILY

SEPTEMBER
BILL & ANNE HENZEL FAMILY

OCTOBER
BILL & ANNE HENZEL FAMILY

NOVEMBER
BILL & ANNE HENZEL FAMILY

DECEMBER
RORY & BONG FLORES FAMILY

JANUARY
BILL & ANNE HENZEL FAMILY

FEBRUARY
RORY & BONG FLORES FAMILY

MARCH
PAOLO & MONA SIOCO FAMILY

APRIL
RORY & BONG FLORES FAMILY

MAY
BILL & ANNE HENZEL FAMILY

JUNE
TBD

KNIGHT OF THE YEAR 2021-2022
GREG DESSEL

FAMILY OF THE YEAR 2021-2022
BILL & ANNE HENZEL FAMILY

OFFICER NOMINATIONS FOR
COLUMBIAN YEAR 2023– 2024

OFFICE                                             NOMINEE
Grand Knight			       Manuel Mallabo III
Chaplain 	                               ( Appointed by GK)
Deputy Grand Knight 		            William Henzel
Chancellor 			                   Joel Paulsen
Lecturer 	               Appointed by GK) Appointed
Advocate 			             Patrick De Rosa
Recorder 			                      Khai Phan
Financial Secretary (App. by Supreme)     Andy Dyson
Treasurer 			             Charles Hudson
Warden 			              Rocky Navarro
Inside Guard 			                 Vinh Nguyen
Outside Guard 		                       John De Guzman
1st Year Trustee 		        Gwan Ali-Santosa
2nd Year Trustee 		           Guillermo Uribe
3rd Year Trustee 		                  Greg Dessel
NOMINATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED FROM THE
FLOOR AT OUR IN PERSON AND ONLINE  
MEETING/ELECTION OF OFFICERS JUNE 5, 2023.
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ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

Knights of Columbus

St. Elizabeth Council No. 8747
Andrew B. Dyson, Jr.
Financial Secretary

1662 Grand Teton Dr.
Milpitas, CA 95035-6536

ST. ELIZABETH KNIGHT SOUNDS
ST. ELIZABETH COUNCIL #8747

MOBILE DJ - ANDY DYSON
(408) H 263-5156 C 666-3902

Email: adysonjr@comcast.net
www.kofc8747.org


